
Page 1 of 1 

 

Record of school email sent 

Recipients:  

 All parents/carers 

 

Subject: 

 261 Bus Service 

 

Message: 

 

We have been informed by East Sussex public transport that there have been changes to 

the 261 bus service.  Journeys before 9am have been retimed to run up to 5 minutes 

earlier and the current 8.10am journey will no long serve Ashurstwood. 

 

Regards 

 

Sackville School 

 

 


